
Velda Rose Gardens Countryside Social Club, Inc   

 December, 2024 Newsletter  

 If you wish to opt out of  these Newsletters or know of someone that wishes to 

receive, please reply to this email.  Thank You!  

Sunshine Lady:  Debbie Evans.  If you know of someone that is sick or passed away, 

please contact Debbie and she will send a card. Email: retirdinar@gmail.com or call 480-

363-2153. Thank you.  
  
VRGCS Web Site:  vrgcs.org, check it out!  If you want to get in to the Lot Owners Section, 

you must get a P.I.N from Ken Nelson.  

Birthdays 90 and over: Are you going to celebrate your 90th birthday? Please let me 

know and so we can celebrate with you.   
 

VRGCS Library:  Did you know we have a library inside the clubhouse for your use. You 

can use any of the books and puzzles and bring back or drop off yours for others to use.  

Joanie Martelli is in charge. 

 

VRGCS Hall rental by Residents: Hall rental cost has gone up from $50.00 to $100.00 

due to rising costs of everything. Resident must always be at hall during rental.  If you 

wish to rent the hall, please contact me or office. 
 

Christmas Decorations set up:  A BIG THANK YOU to Joanie, Sandy, Debbie, Gloria, 

and Susan for putting up clubhouse Christmas decorations. Thank you, Al, for putting 

up wreath outside. 
 

VRGCS Election on January 20,  at Annual Membership meeting :  A nomination form 

will be on the bulletin board on December 17 if you are interested in becoming an Officer 

or Board member. Please sign up at clubhouse or call Karen(714-329-9001), Debbie(480-

363-2153) or Gloria(336-202-6510) to put your name in. You must sign up to run ahead 

of time. No nominations are made the night of Membership meeting. This is your 

COMMUNITY.  
 

Potluck Dinner:   Wednesday, December 4 @ 5:30 pm.  Bring a dish to pass and own 

place settings. $5.00 donation for guests. Susan D is the chairperson. BRING (optional) 

a nonperishable food item for foodbank, will be given to New Life Community Center. 

Collating and Delivering Gazette:  after coffee, December 7,  Thank you  
  
Board of Directors Meeting, Monday, December 16  @ 6:30 pm:  All residents are 

welcome.   



Christmas Caroling:  Tuesday, December 17 @ 3:30 pm. Chairpersons:  Richard & 

Linda Boyer. Meet at Clubhouse for hot chocolate and goodies.  A sign-up sheet will be 

on the bulletin board for who you know that needs to be cheered up by our great singing.  

Christmas Dinner:  Saturday, December 21 @ 5:30 pm. Would like 15 people to bake 

your favorite Christmas pie for our dessert.  Everything furnished except your place 

settings. Bring a white elephant gift(optional), MC by Brian Frei, and get ready for some 

Christmas caroling led by Roz Nelson.  Deadline to sign-up December 14.  $10.00 

donation for guests.  Ham, mash potatoes and more! 

New Years Dance: Music by Josh, Tuesday. December 31, 6-9:30 pm, Deadline to sign 

up December 22.  Bring appetizer to share, BYOB.  Residents  and Guests $15 a couple, 

$10 per person donation.  

Rummage Sale: Paula Audas, Chairperson. Time to clean out your closets and sheds.  

Mark your calendar for Saturday, February 1st from 10 am until 4 pm. This will be a 

fundraiser for VRGCS Social Club. All proceeds will be used for clubhouse social events. 

Items must be clean and in good to excellent condition. Tools and household items such 

as kitchen ware and home decor will be accepted. (No clothes or electronics)).   

Look for further information regarding need for volunteers to sort and price items and to 

work the actual sale. Also, forthcoming will be drop off times for donations.   

Activities: Are at the Clubhouse unless stated different  

Tuesday: Dominos:  1:00 pm, Marilyn Johnson  
 

 Friday:  Bingo: 6:30 pm, Al Hill,  

               Bingo Concession will open at 4:45 pm. 

               (Volunteers needed: Sign up to help in Clubhouse)                             
                 

Saturday: Coffee: 7 am, Announcements at 8 am,  

                  (Sign up to do coffee in Clubhouse) 
  

Did You Know?  That you do not use the Hot Tub with cover partially on. It is against the 

law!              
 

OTHER NEWS!  

City of Mesa Ordinance Officer/inspector: Court-480-644-5512  
   

Thank you All for All you Do!    

Jeanne Irrer, Social Director, 989-307-0117  


